
Dear Valued Patients and Community 

Members, 

We are excited to announce significant growth in our ophthalmology services! 

Thanks to your continued support, we are expanding our team and enhancing our offerings to 

better serve your eye care needs. Our new state-of-the-art equipment and additional specialists 

enable us to provide advanced treatments and more comprehensive care. 

Highlights of our growth include: 

• Introduction of new retinal specialists 

• Advanced cataract surgery options 

• Expanded operating hours for your convenience 

• New pediatric ophthalmology services 

We invite you to visit us for your next eye exam or consultation. Together, we can ensure that 

your vision remains a priority! 

Thank you for being part of our journey. 

Sincerely, 

The Ophthalmology Team 


